
25-26 Preparation:

We have been assessing our needs for the upcoming school
year, to ensure that all students are receiving the correct
services and placed in the proper classes. 

Extended School Year In Progress:

Extended school year started on Friday, May 30  for those
students that qualify. This year, all the cross-categorical
classrooms are scheduled for the same dates in order to
streamline some of the process for the district. 

th

The junior high and high school programs are spending time on
academics and functional life skills this summer. Students are
participating in community outings, preparing and cooking
breakfast, practicing social skills around the building, and
working towards their academic and IEP goals. 
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